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Telephone: (202) 514-3642 
 
                January 20, 2022  
 
 
William Fernandes 
MuckRock News  
DEPT MR 108613  
411A Highland Avenue 
Somerville, MA 02144 
 
56099-11148410@requests.muckrock.com  

Re: Appeal Nos. A-2022-00406, 
                                 A-2022-00626 

Request No. 18-OIG-332 
MGS 

 
Dear William Fernandes:  
  
 This responds to your letter dated January 12, 2022, which I am interpreting as a request 
that this Office reconsider its decision on your appeal from the action of the Office of the 
Inspector General (OIG) on your request for access to records concerning "Case Number: 2005-
007639." 
 
 After carefully considering this matter, I have determined that this Office’s decision, as 
outlined by this Office’s letter dated January 4, 2022, was appropriate, and that this Office 
enclosed a copy of OIG's August 30, 2019, final response letter to its decision.  Nevertheless, to 
the extent you still seek a copy of OIG response, please find a copy enclosed to this letter. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
For: 
Matthew W. Hurd 
Acting Chief 
Administrative Appeals Staff 

 
Enclosure 
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